
Spelthorne Borough Council: Letter to
the Chief Executive extending the time
period for the Best Value Inspection
(26 November 2024)

Letter to the Chief Executive of Spelthorne Borough Council, informing them
of the extension to the time period for the Best Value Inspection until 31
January 2025.
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